
CHURCH CORRESPONDENCE 

CARES AND CONCERNS-Please contact Rev. Crystal Varner Parker at the 

church office, (804) 966-2079 or text/call on her mobile (804) 912-5551, OR 

email our administrative assistant, Kristel Lamp, at pforgepc@gmail.com with any 

prayer requests or other concerns you would like to share with the congregation. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR BULLETIN INSERT AND CHURCH WIDE EMAILS- 

Please send any updates for the weekly insert to our administrative assistant, 

Kristel Lamp, at pforgepc@gmail.com.  She prints them on Thursdays so please 

try and send them before that, or it will be added the following week.  Also, 

please email Kristel if you would like to be added to our weekly church wide 

emails.  They are sent out on Thursdays.   

 

CONTACT INFORMATION-Rev. Crystal Varner Parker Rev. Crystal Varner        

   Parker, can be reached by text/call on her mobile, 804-912-5551, or at the church  
   office, 804-966-2079.  She has office hours from 9:00-12:00 Tuesday through  
  Thursday and other times by appointment. 

 

 

PROVIDENCE FORGE  

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

February 25, 2024 

 
UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

February 25th-March 3rd, 2024 
Ruth Adams 26th; Kellie Gray Holmes 1st; Marian Davis 3rd 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Nikelle Johnson and Kukjin Won are the student interns working with us at PFPC.  
They can be reached by email at the following addresses.   
*Nikelle (Pastoral Intern) nikelle.johnson@upsem.edu   
*Kukjin (Christian Education Intern) kukjin.won@upsem.edu 
                                     
                                         ASSISTANCE 
         ELDERS ON DUTY                           NURSERY ATTENDANT 

   Pete Adamson & Jo White                         Jordan Wingenbach 
                                    
                                     CHURCH FINANCIAL 
January 2024 

Budgeted Revenue $13,300   Actual Revenue $12,374  

Actual Expense $13,938          Monthly Net Income $-1,564 

                        Year To Date Net Income $-1,564 

 

                             WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 

Feb. 18th, 2024-Sanctuary 104; Zoom 2 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THANK YOU to everyone who was able to attend Pastor Crystal’s welcome reception.   It 
was a great time of fellowship for everyone to meet her and her family. 
 
LENTEN DEVOTIONALS are emailed each week during the season of Lent.  There are 
also a few hard copies in the Narthex if would like one.   

 

VALENTINE BAGS will be given out today.  Thank you for all of your donations.  The 
youth/children are sure to love them! 

 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING-If you decide to give to this Presbyterian mission, 

please note “One Great Hour of Sharing” in the memo of your check.  Thank you! 

 

YARD SALE & SERVICE CAMP- The PFPC Yard Sale will be held on April 6th to benefit 
“In God’s Hands Service Camp.”  The service camp will be held June 17th-21st.  Applications 
are available in the Parlor and in the Narthex.   

 

YOUTH GROUP-The next youth group meeting will be held on Sunday, March 10th after the 
worship service.  Lunch will be provided.   

 

PALM SUNDAY AND ANNUAL EGG HUNT-Palm Sunday is Sunday, March 24th.  Please 
join us after the service for an egg hunt on the playground.  Feel free to bring an Easter 
basket or bags will be provided.   

 

24-HOUR PRAYER VIGIL- Join us in prayer during this Lent season.  We are holding a 
24-hour prayer vigil from Wednesday, March 27th at 5pm-Thursday, March 28th at 5pm.   

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY service will be held on Thursday, March 28th at 7pm. 
 

The NKES OTTERPACK PROGRAM is collecting pouches of Martha White Cornbread 
(just add milk or water), canned whole potatoes, canned fruit, complete pancake mix (add 
water only), and pancake syrup (plastic bottles only).  Please put all donations in the box in 
the Parlor.  If you have any questions, please contact Laura Richards.   

  
FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE MILITARY 
Christopher Arkin, Evin Stovall, Jacob Allen, Brad Ellington, John Goodell, Brandon Belcher, 
Robert Beary, John Tipton 
 

PRAYER CONCERNS 
The family of Kenneth Kissel (Cindy’s father); Hal Wallof; Pat Bower, friend of SNS and PFPC; 
Julie Cody, Margaret Adamson’s cousin; Cary Johnston, Miles Johnston's son; The family of Rod 

Fields; Fred Gibson, nephew of Jo White; Betty Batkins; Kathy Farmer Harvey; Channing Dawes 
Bryant; Gloria Johnson; Margaret Langenfeld; Steve and Judy Buis; Penny Ozmon; John Dixon; 
Tom Evelyn; Jazmin, Chris, and Cristian Hernandez; Margarita Lacy's mother; Christian Shirk; 
Margaret Roehrbein; Jim Watts; Christopher Smith; Nicholas Brucker 
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